
 
 

63 Talbot Street 

Guelph, ON, N1G 2G1 

August 6, 2020 

Committee of Adjustment 

City Hall 

Guelph, Ontario 

sent by email to cofa@guelph.ca  

 

Re: application for 94 Maple Street – File # - A-33/20 

 

Dear Committee Members, 

 

The Executive Committee of the Old University Neighbourhood Residents’ Association (OUNRA) 

has considered the application on 94 Maple Street for permission expand their garage for 

additional uses above the 70 m² for an accessory building.   

 

It has been our policy when considering applications to the Committee of Adjustment to 

attempt to meet neighbours around the proposed site. In this case we have reached out to 

neighbours – but have been unsuccessful in connecting with everyone. Those that we have 

connected with have no objection to the expansion. All have noted that it is a large property. 

Some of those most directly affected will be on Forest Hill Drive – but sadly we were not able to 

connect with these people.  

 

In our discussions within OUNRA, we see no reason to object to this application.  

 

Yours truly, 

 

 
John Lawson 

President OUNRA 


